
Parts of Mt Buffalo National Park (see below) will be closed for these dates to  
ensure public safety during aerial shooting operations, targeting deer.  
All other areas remain open. For more information visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 

NOTE: there will be no aerial 

shooting within 100m of any 

private property or public 

roads adjacent to the aerial 

shooting area. 
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